UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

January 3, 2007

SECRETARY

Ms. Leonore S. Lambert

West Valley Citizen Task Force
c/o Melinda Holland & Associates
31 Bessie Lane

Columbus, NC 28722

Dear Ms. Lambert:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 22, 2006 to Dale E. Kleil
concerning West Valley.

A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly.
Sincerely,
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Annette Vietti-Cook



